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April 24, 2023 

 
Information Letter no. 10-2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
I hereby inform you that the FIE has established the date of the Zonal Qualification 
Event on 26-28.04.2024.  
 
If your federation is willing to organize the Event you are kindly requested to provide 
your application, based on the EFC Bidding Guide by May 10, 2023 
 
Detailed schedule, the list of referees, delegates and rules for that tournament will be 
provided to all Member Federations at a later time.   

               
 

 
   Best regards, 

 
 

   

 

 ……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 
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